
 
 
Dear Customers and Suppliers, 
 
We are excited to share some news about important changes taking place in our 
business.  
  
Integration of Saunders PlantWeave and Automation IT 
 
In May, Automation IT was welcomed to the Saunders International team, 
accelerating a market expansion into Industrial Automation and Control Systems and 
building on the acquisition of PlantWeave in 2021. 
  
We’re now commencing the integration of these complementary businesses, uniting 
the talents and strength of over 50 engineers across New South Wales, Queensland, 
Northern Territory, and Western Australia. 
 
Announcing Saunders Automation  
  
From today, this larger, stronger team will be known as Saunders Automation - a full-
service industrial automation company.  
  
These businesses have been involved in some of Australia's most complex industrial 

automation and control systems. Coming together under the new brand is an 

important milestone and enhances our ability to deliver the best solutions for our 

clients. 

Together, we are able to further enhance our offering with a national presence and 
extensive experience in key sectors including Defence, Oil & Gas, Water & Waste 
Water, Mining, Power Generation and Critical Power. 
 
Leadership update 

As a part of these changes, I am pleased to have been appointed General Manager 
Automation, and Anthony Templeton, General Manager Operational Technology.  
 
We've created a streamlined organisational structure that leverages our combined 

skills and expertise and provides improved operational systems and efficiencies for 

our clients and our teams. 

What does this mean for you? 
  
Rest assured that our commitment to optimising your projects and facilities for peak 
efficiency, productivity, reliability, and safety through our specialised industrial 
automation services remains unchanged. 



 
Saunders Automation will continue to focus on the energy, water, defence, and 
mining industries, while also expanding our footprint into growth markets, ensuring 
we continue to meet the evolving needs of our clients. 
 
What’s next? 
 
The new name and structure have taken effect, and the new brand will be 

progressively implemented. 

The journey of integrating our teams and operations over the upcoming months is an 
exciting one, and I look forward to keeping you updated on our progress. 
  
In the coming weeks, we will begin sharing stories about the people and projects of 
Saunders Automation on LinkedIn, providing you with a deeper insight into this new 
chapter of our business. Follow Saunders International by clicking here. 
 
We are genuinely excited about the future and the Saunders Automation team looks 
forward to continuing our work with you. If you have any questions or need further 
information, please do not hesitate to reach out to me. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Geoff Bladon – Geoff.Bladon@saundersint.com 
General Manager 
Saunders Automation 

https://www.linkedin.com/company/saunders-international-limited/
mailto:Geoff.Bladon@saundersint.com

